20th April, 1942.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acquaint you that the particulgrs
of the steam trawler "GORCYRA" were omitted from last
year's edition of the Reglster Book at the request of
the Admiralty in view of the fact that at that time the
vessel was not expected to return to commercial service.

From & document nNow received from the
Registrar general of Shipping, 1t appeers that the
vessel has now been transferred to the Ministry of
yar Transport and 1s to be managed by Mr. Stanley L.
Tottle of Messrse. Newton, Tottle & wilson Ltd.
Exchange bBulldings, Powlalley Lane, Eull. In normal
circumstances, her particulars would be re-entered
in the Reglster Book but, as regards her class, she
1s now overdue for neneral Examinatlon, Boiler Survey
and serewshaft Surveys and I have accordingly to
request that you will get in touch with the new Managers
and ascertaln their intentions as regards raintenance.

Please arrange for this to have early
attention as the Réprint of the Trawler Section of the
ieglister Rook is now in hand.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
T




